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Date 12" December 2013

Licensing Unit,

Office of Climate,

Licensing & Resource Use,
Environmental Protection Agency,
Headquarters P.O. Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate.

Co. Wexford.

Re: Review Waste License No.W0107-03

Dear Ewa,
s

I wish to withdraw our application for a waste Iic_en&% review reference humber
W0107-03 applied for on 24" April 2012, whigd%n@ates to an increase in the
amount of waste that can be accepted. Qoéf@\

SR

Q
The reason for the withdrawal is a ch%ﬁ@}n our business model and our
intention to develop a new waste re\g&g@ry facility at an alternative location in
Cork. & $q

N
\

Given the significant costs incuog'*gd in preparing the Licence Application, we
request the Agency considerc@xercising its discretionary powers under Article 45
(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, to refund up to half
the application fee.' :

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. Adrian Dunlea
Environmental Manager.
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